
TOWN OF POMFRET 

BOARD OF FINANCE  

 NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

 

The Regular Board of Finance Meeting scheduled for August 11, 2014 has been 

canceled.  The Board will meet as part of a Special Meeting with the Board of 

Selectmen on Monday, August 11, 2014 at 6:00 PM at the Community/Senior 

Center. 

Please refer to Selectmen’s Agenda for that date. 

The next regular Board of Finance Meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 

8, 2014 at 6:30 PM at the Pomfret Community School Conference Room.   


